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Q&A REGARDING THE IMPACT OF KATRINA ON FGIC 
 
Q:  Has FGIC taken any loss reserves as a result of Hurricane Katrina? 
A:  FGIC establishes a provision for loss and loss adjustment expenses when an actual payment 
default occurs or when a payment default is probable. For the quarter ending September 30, 
2005, FGIC recorded pre-tax loss expenses of $20.7 million, which stemmed primarily from the 
negative impact that Hurricane Katrina has had on credits in the City of New Orleans and 
immediately surrounding areas.  The loss reserves will likely be adjusted as additional 
information becomes available. 
 
Q: How many credits did this represent? 
A: The $20.7 million pre-tax loss expense related to 10 public finance credits with a total net par 
insured of $578 million. FGIC established watch list reserves of $12.1 million for nine credits, 
which were offset by a small reinsurance recoverable, and $8.8 million in case reserves for one 
credit, an investor-owned utility that has filed for bankruptcy. In total, FGIC placed insured 
credits with a net par of $977 million on its credit watch list. 
 
Q:  In total, how much public finance exposure does FGIC have to Katrina-impacted areas? 
A:  FGIC’s exposure to counties with a FEMA designation of “Individual and Public Assistance” 
is $2.1 billion, as seen below.   However, FGIC currently views the $977 million in exposure that 
we have added to our watch list to be the only impaired credits. 

 
Q: Which bond types do you consider the highest risk? 
A: Our long-term focus is on one investor-owned utility, the Port of New Orleans, and certain 
water and sewer systems and tax-backed bonds within the most affected areas, including some 
general obligation bonds and bonds backed by hotel/motel taxes and sales taxes.  
 



Our concerns with the tax-backed bonds are for the shorter-term, as we expect there will be a 
disruption in economic activity during this period.  However, because these bonds are of long 
duration, as the area recovers, so should tax receipts. 
 
Q: What are your largest exposures in the FEMA-designated areas? 
A: The following chart provides our top 20 exposures in the FEMA-designated areas, as well as 
average annual debt service (AADS) figures and final maturities. 
 
 

: What might be the concerns in the structured portfolio? 
se of the substantial geographic 
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A: We have fewer concerns in the structured portfolio becau
diversification in the individual deals. 
 



Q: Does FGIC have adequate liquidity to cover principal and interest payments that may be 
missed? 
A: Yes. It is important to remember that under our insurance policies we only pay principal and 
interest as they become due and many of these bonds are of 20-30 year duration. In addition, the 
bond structures themselves often provide for reserve funds to support the obligation. If FGIC is 
required to make additional payments, we have a total of $4.0 billion in claims-paying resources, 
including a highly liquid investment portfolio, and a $200 million credit facility that are available 
to pay any such claims. 
 
Q: Do you expect this to have a material impact on your claims-paying ability? 
A: No, we do not. 
 
Q: How does Hurricane Katrina impact FGIC’s investment portfolio? 
A: The securities in FGIC’s investment portfolio relating to Alabama, Louisiana or Mississippi 
are either insured by others in the financial guaranty industry or are in areas that were not hard 
hit by the storm.  
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